
Community Education Report Jan 25, 2023

News & Notes:
● We hosted Prairie Fire Children’s Theatre January 16th - 21st to produce a musical version of “Jack

and the Beanstalk”. The play registration filled out and we had 72 local students ranging from
Kindergarten through 11th grade participate in the play!

● Public performances were offered on Friday evening and Saturday afternoon and Friday had a paid
attendance of 275 adults & students and Saturday’s paid attendance came in at 250.

● The production was very well received by the students, families, and community and we look forward to
having Prairie Fire return July 10th - 15th when they will put on a production of “Cinderella.”

● We are starting to look forward to summer programming and plan to add a couple new opportunities for
adults as well as continue the weekly picnic program in addition to our usual summer activities.

Current Offerings:
● Winter Youth Sports participation numbers:

○ Elementary Girls’ Basketball:
■ 1st - 3rd Grade = 17
■ 4th - 6th Grade = 23

○ Elementary Boys’ Basketball:
■ 1st - 4th Grade = 50
■ 5th & 6th Grade = 21

○ Nordic Ski Club:
■ 7th - 12th Grade = 6

● We will be hosting the Ranger Youth Basketball Tournament on Saturday, February 11th, 2023.
○ We currently have 14 teams from area schools signed up to participate and teams from our local

youth programs who will be participating.
● Registration for Spring Piano Lessons will be opening soon. We will be offering another 10 week

session culminating in a recital in early May. Our instructor is looking to combine with students from
neighboring districts to put on a larger recital this spring.

Little Rangers Family Center:
● There is an Open House coming up on February 9th for any area families with preschool aged children

(birth to 5). The event will run from 4:30pm - 5:45pm in the Family Center at CRES. (See attached flyer)
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